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One westbound lane reopens on U.S. 54/400 at Andover 

One westbound lane of U.S. 54/400 has been reopened after being closed because of tornado 

damage in the Andover area. 

Although one westbound lane is back open as of Monday morning, May 2, one of the 

westbound lanes of the highway remains closed: from Yorktown on the west to Meadowlark 

on the east. The length of the closed section has been reduced from what it had been over the 

weekend. 

Westbound traffic is being directed to slow down. 

Eastbound lanes in that section were reopened on Saturday after tornado damage Friday 

night.  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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